Summer Seminar 
24-29 August 2014, Krakow
Dear Sir / Madam,
Please feel free to answer the following questions and e-mail this application form at pon@uj.edu.pl by 5 June 2014. Results will be sent via e-mail no later than on 15 June. 
We would like to emphasize that participation in the whole Seminar is a prerequisite of qualifying to admission.[image: image1.png]PON
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 Please also note that personal data of the applicants shall be collected in the Organiser's databases. The set of personal data, which are collected and processed, is protected under the provisions of the Act of 29 August 1997 on the Protection of Personal Data (Journal of Laws No 110, item 926 of 2002, as amended). Each participant agrees to the collection and processing of the above personal data.
Please fill in your personal information (first and last name, phone number, e-mail) and information about the school where you teach (name, address).
	


What is your motivation to participate in the Summer Seminar in Krakow?
	


Which areas of Polish history are you particularly interested in?
	


Where did you learn about the Seminar?

	


Can you participate in all of the events listed in the programme, taking place between 24 and 29 August in Krakow?

[ ] Yes

[ ] No

If this form has not addressed an issue you deem important, please write about it here:

	


Thank you for your answers!









